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Dear staff, parents, carers and neighbours, 

Following our notification on 28 May 2025, we wish to update you on the schedule of works to 
install a new boundary fence and Closed-Circuit TV (CCTV) cameras at Boambee Public 
School.  

Work to install the fence and CCTV cameras started on 28 June 2025 and is expected to be 
finished in Term 3, depending on weather and site conditions.  

Working hours are from 7 am to 6 pm Mondays to Fridays and 8 am to 1 pm on Saturdays. No 
work will be done on Sundays or public holidays. 

Work involves: 

• removing the existing boundary fence  

• installing black 2.1 metre tubular steel palisade fencing and mesh panelling  

• installing 5 black 2.1 metre tubular steel palisade pedestrian access gates  

• installing 5 black 2.1 metre tubular steel palisade manual vehicle gates  

• installing an Electronic Access Controlled (EAC) entry door to Building L.   

For the safety of the contractors, please secure your pets and keep them away from the work 
area during the scheduled work times. 

The health, safety, and wellbeing of the school and the local community are our highest 
priority. 

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work.  
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